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| am very concerned that the new Stonehenge Road scheme will damage the special landscape of
Stonehenge.

Gouging out large cuttings into this internationally acclaimed archaeological landscape threatens the
very status of this World Heritage Site.

National Highways has not made any changes to the scheme to take into account the 2021 World
Heritage Committee decision into account. It also has not even acknowledged that the secretary of
State found the proposed western cutting would cause a "significantly adverse " impact .

Climate Change is now recognised as an even bigger concern , and we should be looking to
significantly reduce emissions , whereas this new scheme will increase emissions.

The Development Consent Order should be re-examined.

The effects on nature in this special area will be disastrous , the Stonehenge landscape is unique in
World terms and should be protested in perpetuity. This scheme impacts dreadfully on all aspects of
this vital area

Yours sincerely

Mr AP Camfield





